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Facebook Page Not Associated with City of Parksville 
 
The City of Parksville wishes to advise the Facebook page, “Parksville Citizens Come Together,” is in no way 
connected with the City of Parksville and is not directly related to the City of Parksville’s official Facebook 
page, https://www.facebook.com/cityparksville/. 
 
The opinions and views expressed on the “Parksville Citizens Come Together” Facebook page are not those 
of the City of Parksville and the use of the Parksville Council photograph by this site was used without the 
City’s permission. 
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For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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